Barkhurst, Kathryn Carrie

From: Josh Rogers <jrogers@titan-development.com>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 2:49 PM

To: Barkhurst, Kathryn Carrie

Subject: IDO amendments

External

Carrie,

Good afternoon. | wanted to write a quick letter of support for the amendments with exhibits 4-3, 5-2(D), and 5-11(D). |
appreciate all of the Ms. Wolfley’s efforts to drafting this legislation with staff. All of the amendments have been
properly vetted and will be very impactful for development in the city of Alouquerque.

Josh Rogers

Vice President of Development
Titan Development

(M) 505-362-6047

(W) 505-998-0163
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